
I wish to protest at the changes to ABCTV which has seen a major shift away from local production 
and sporting coverage.
 
The ABC is the only broadcaster that gives consistent quality coverage of local football and other 
lower profile sports such as lawn bowls.
 
The ABC’s WAFL coverage is important to many Western Australians and it should be retained.
 

 


